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Intention to Dispose of Shire Property 
 

Subject to Section 3.58 Local Government Act 1995, Council resolved at the 

Ordinary Council Meeting held on 20 March 2018 to dispose of the following 

property, subject to a period of public notice and submissions as required: 

 

29 Brown Street Bencubbin 

 

Details of proposed disposition: 

 

Purchase of 29 Brown Street, Bencubbin 

Mr Craig Anderson 

Offer $19000 

Valuation (by Landmark) $85000-$95000 

 

If you have any submissions to make regarding this proposed disposition, 

please forward (in writing) to: 

 

Chief Executive Officer 

Shire of Mt Marshall 

PO Box 20 

Bencubbin 

WA 6477 

 

ceo@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au 

 

Submissions must be received by 3pm Wednesday 11 April  
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